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AES PROJECT - Santa Fe, NM

From Nancy Simmons <simmonsnan@yahoo.com>
Date Sun 7/6/2025 10:30 AM
To  Dominic J. Sisneros <djsisneros@santafecountynm.gov>

Cc  Nancy Simmons <simmonsnan@yahoo.com>

Warning:

EXTERNAL EMAIL: Do not click any links or open any attachments unless you trust the sender and
know the content is safe.

Mr. Sisneros,
This email is in regards to the installation of the AES project in Santa Fe.

The construction of a massive solar array with unstable, extremely dangerous carcinogenic contents
should NOT be approved!! If approved, this project will cause contamination and pollution of both the
air, land and our aquifers. It will have life changing circumstances causing real estate depreciation,
along with numerous health & well being issues. This has already happened at locations where there
have been fires caused by the batteries catching on fire.

These type of projects have caused massive fires, which are very hard to extinguish. With the high
winds and open land in this area, fire will spread rapidly. Along with that, toxic chemicals will be
dispersed throughout the area. Please do the research, as this project should not be approved for this
area.

Thank you!
Nancy Simmons

2 Lujo Place
Santa Fe, NM 87508
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